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Rererend Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of

your letter of the dth instant, in which you state that

you are forwarding a new application for the admission of

James Salewald to the Ermineskina Boarding School.

Is reply I beg to say that as you

have already been informed, this boy is a protestant and

his admission to your school cannot therefore be approved.

As you were informed by official letter

of the 18th ultimo the Departhent will not knowindly admit

any Roman Catholio child to a protestant school or any

protestant child to a Roman Catholie school.

Your obedient servant

G. H. Leaune

(R.G. 10, Volume 51705)
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